
 

The water flows, the banks remain, 

the bird flies away, the nest remains, 

I am going away, you will remain, 

                                                             till we meet again, good-bye to you all. 
(Cheremis folksong, Upsha 1966) 

 

It is with great sorrow that we are notifying all those who had known 

and loved our beloved father, 
 

Dr. László Vikár, 
musicologist, recipient of the Széchenyi prize, 

 

that on the 12th of May, 2017, in the 88th year of his life, 

he has left for the last journey of all mortals. 

He has gained international renown in Finno-Ugrian research and teaching. 

 

We will say farewell to him with a funeral mass on 

2nd June, 2017 at 3 pm, at the Szent István Bazilika, Budapest 
placing his ashes into the urn repository next to his wife, with his close family. 

 

 

He is mourned by his children András, Tamás, Katalin; 

his daughters-in-law, his son-in-law, and his grandchildren, relatives, 

as well as his friends, colleagues and students. 

 

Notification address: Vikár Tamás, 1123 Budapest, Kék Golyó utca 10. email: tvikar@gmail.com 


